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NAD Leadership Announces Transition to Virtual
Office in Response to COVID-19

Due to the rapidly-changing situation with the coronavirus disease (COVID-19)
pandemic, the administration of the North American Division (NAD) has elected to
transition its corporate office in Columbia, Maryland, to a virtual operation. Starting at
the end of business on March 17, 2020, and moving forward until March 30, 2020, all



employees will be required to work from home, and all efforts are being made to
ensure that day-to-day operations will continue without interruption. NAD
administration will evaluate the situation on March 27, 2020, to decide if virtual
operations need to be extended.

“We are confident God will be with His people during this time,” Daniel R. Jackson,
NAD president, said to employees during the March 16 staff meeting announcing the
transition to a virtual office.

Earlier, the administration announced the cancellation or postponement of all NAD-
sponsored meetings and events, as well as travel for all NAD staff through June 24,
2020.

NAD leadership is urging all union and conference leaders in the division to carefully
consider advisements given by their state and local governments regarding the
safety of their communities.

Everyone plays an important role in helping to contain the spread of COVID-19. As
Christians, we are called to treat all our neighbors with love and compassion. We
must give prayerful thought to how we can be a compassionate blessing to those
most impacted by this situation. “Thus says the Lord of hosts: ‘Execute true justice,
Show mercy and compassion Everyone to his brother’” (Zechariah 7:9, NKJV).

Click here to read this statement on the NAD website; click here to read the previous
statement from the NAD on COVID-19.
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